Final Appropriation Meeting

March 9, 2020

e The Final Appropriation Meeting with the Liberty Township Trustees held on Monday, March 9,
2020 at the Township Building. Meeting called to order by trustee, Bill Siegel, stating the
meeting was being recorded.

* Roll call taken with the following answering as present: Trustees — Bill Siegel, Bill Bogantz and
Dave Cole.

The Fiscal Officer presented the trustees with all the reports for review and discussion for final
appropriation. Trustees reviewed each appropriation fund for the 2020 fiscal year. After discussion, the
trustees agreed on all final fund amounts.

Motion made by Bill Bogantz to approve the permanent appropriations for 2020. Motion seconded by
Dave Cole and passed with all yes votes.
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